
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

TCB/SD-01/2018          November 7, 2018 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
This is to inform all tour operators that the Sub-Group facility on the Tashel system has been 
created to facilitate either the late arrival or early departure of tourist in the group due to 
unavoidable circumstances. However, it was observed that some of the tour operators apply 
for a sub-group without full filling the approved criteria. Therefore, all tour operators are 
requested to consider the following criteria eligible for sub-group; 
 

1. Either the entry or exit date has to be same with the main group 
2. The sub-group will follow the same itinerary with the main group 
3. To be accommodated in the same accommodation or same place of accommodation 

 
The application for sub-group without full filling the above-mentioned criteria will not be approved. 
These criteria will be applied with immediate effect. 
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